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I will continue to review our records to determine what materials we have that would be
responsive to your request. Pursuant to the provision of §89 (3) of the Public Officers Law, this
office should be able to provide you with a further response no later than May 20, 1999.

Sincerely, ‘ (

Rosario Vizzie
Assistant Counsel to the Governor
Records Access Officer




